
 

Patrick N. Findlay 

Patrick N. Findlay was appointed in November 2022 as the Executive Director of the 
Office of Congressional Workplace Rights (OCWR), the office established by the 
Congressional Accountability Act to administer workplace protections in the legislative 
branch. 

Immediately prior to joining the OCWR, Mr. Findlay was the General Counsel of the 
National Security Division of the U.S. Department of Justice. Among his other prior roles 
in government, he served as an Associate General Counsel of the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation, as Senior Counselor in the Office of Congressional and Intergovernmental 
Affairs at the U.S. Department of Labor, and as Investigative Counsel for the U.S. House 
Committee on Education and Labor. 

He earned his law degree from the University of Chicago Law School and his 
undergraduate degree from the University of Texas at Austin. 

 


